
 

As always, our mission at Carpet Barn is to excellent customer service.  Right 
now, we have the deepest concern for our customers, installers and staff.  Your 
well being is at the top of our priorities.  The owners at Carpet Barn are 
continually evaluating the changing atmosphere and trying to do what is best 
for our customers and staff.   

With that in mind, we first want to thank our loyal staff and customers.  We 
are all working together to keep us all safe.  Here are some of the steps we are 
doing to address COVID-19.   

First off, we are striving to maintain operating hours.  We know many people 
would like to continue to buy and install products that we provide. In our 
stores, we are following all of the CDC protocols to keep our store clean and 
disinfected.  We are continuing to implement social distancing guidelines as 
well and will keep a safe distance from customers and each other.  We are 
asking any employee who feels sick to stay home.  We are evaluating daily how 
to change our operating schedules.  We will keep our website up to date on any 
changes.   

If you would like to visit our stores, please know we are doing all we can to 
keep our stores clean and safe.  If you want to shop at home, please do!  We 
are available via phone consultations at all 3 stores.  We can mail samples and 
work remotely on any project you have in mind.   

We are also eliminating our delivery fee and will deliver you products for FREE.   

Our installers are practicing all the CDC cleanliness protocols and will make 
sure to disinfect upon leaving your home.   

Our staff in store and online, will continue to take the time to make your 
projects perfect.  Thank you to all our customers for your continued support. 


